
Submitter: Erik Kancler 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure: SB1582 

Chair Nathanson and Members of the Committee: 

 

I'm briefly on behalf of county assessors regarding the -A3. We haven't had a chance 

to fully review as this was just posted to OLIS. At a glance we have potential 

concerns but will need more time to review and consider before knowing for sure. We 

will reach out to the amendment requester to discuss as well.  

 

Thank you, 

Erik Kancler  


